Springhill Township

198 Lake Lynn Road • Lake Lynn, PA 15451

Phone: 724-725-5294

March 2, 2015

Dear Chairman Yaw,

As Chairman of the Springhill Township Board of Supervisors, I would like to take a moment to acknowledge the numerous benefits that our township has experienced as a result of the Oil and Gas Industry. The Oil and Gas Impact Funds have provided our township the opportunity to complete yearly paving projects, upgrade outdated equipment and provide improved services. Our residents have witnessed these improvements without absorbing any increased financial burden.

In addition, we have witnessed the growth in our local economy. Local stores and restaurants are consistently busy and flourishing. I understand the impact the Oil and Gas Industry has made in our community, I only hope it continues. Springhill Township has utilized its Impact Funds to provide more efficient and safer services to its residents. Our township is excited and eager to continue to receive these much needed Impact Funds.

Thank You,

Damon Hellen

Chairman

Springhill Township Board of Supervisors